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  Milldene Primary School    

  Newsletter 

Monday 21st July 2025 
 
Dear Families,  
 
As we end another academic year, we 
remember and celebrate the moments both 
large and small, academic and non-academic, 
of all our school community. Thank you to 
everyone who makes Milldene Primary School 
the special place that it is.  I would particularly 
like to thank the PTFA for their tireless and 
much appreciated fundraising work, the 
school governors who voluntarily give their 
time to support Milldene and last, but no 
means least, thank you to the children for your 
enthusiasm, hard work and for being 
yourselves. 
 
Have a lovely summer. 
  
Mrs Coxhead 

 

Thank you 
A massive thank you to the Year 6 parent 
who gave the very generous donation of £300 
towards the end of Year 6 celebrations.  The 
children enjoyed the end of SATs week pizza 
party and the final day afternoon tea.  Each 
child also received a pencil case with 
stationary to help prepare them for the next 
stage in their academic journey. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Enterprise Project 
The entrepreneurs in Year 6 were fantastically 
successful with their businesses this year. They 
chose to spend their combined profits on inviting in 
a football coach and a gymnastics/dance coach 
from Colchester United and also an ice-cream van 
for their ‘Treat Afternoon’.  Year 6 decided to donate 
the remaining £206 to Charlotte’s Bag.  This is a 
charity which raises awareness of brain cancer and 
the money was donated in memory of Heidi Pettet.  

Farewell Year 6  
Year 6 marked their final week at Milldene Primary 
School with a jam-packed week of activities.  
Thank you to all the parents and family members 
who participated in the inaugural Year 6 v 
Parents/staff Rounders Match. I am pleased to 
say that the match was played in the true spirit of 
competition with the adults finally winning 17.5 
rounders to 15.5.   
 
  

Attendance 2024-25 Academic Year  
Congratulations to Year 2 who won the 
Attendance Cup for the academic year 2024-25 
with 95.2%.  
  

  

 

 

 

 

   

https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-memory-of-heidi-pettet-and-her-battle-with-brain-cancer
https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-memory-of-heidi-pettet-and-her-battle-with-brain-cancer


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Milldene Primary School 

‘Living and Learning Together’ 

kindness    respect    curiosity 
 

School Re-opens 
 

8:35am  
 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
 
 

 

Core Value Awards  
At our final whole school awards assembly on Thursday, we recognised the children in each class 
who have consistently demonstrated our school core values of: kindness, respect and curiosity. 

 
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Daisy 
Finley 
Tilly 

Lola-Rose 
Rosie 
Theo 

Alisha 
Alfie B 
Effie 

Freya 
Jaxson 

Ollie 

Elsie 
Henry 
Luca 

Bella-Rose 
Noah 

Sophie 

Callum 
Ellis 

Emily 
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